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Coal Creek Road to Have Delays 
 
 

The Coal Creek Road, Forest Road #317, on the Flathead National Forest north of 

Columbia Falls, will have temporary delays up to two hours beginning Monday, October 

8 through Friday, October 12.   

 

The Flathead National Forest, in partnership with the Montana Department of Natural 

Resources and Conservation, is conducting some preliminary investigations pertaining 

to future road work.  Equipment will be on site surveying and conducting road core 

samples for future road management and improvement options regarding significant 

slump and road damage in the area.   

 

For more information, please contact the Hungry Horse - Glacier View District at 387-

3800.   
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